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OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

May 4, 1961

Campana Petroleum Company
Box 1652

Midland, Texas
Gentlemen:

Please refer to your letter of May 1, 1961 concerning a request for 80 acre spac-
ing on your Campana No. 1 Federal "C" located in Sectiom 10, T-7-S, R-32-E.

The Commission Rules and Regulations dietate a spacing of 40 acres for oil wells
and any deviation from this has resulted from a Hearing in which special pool rules
were established. Consequently, if you desire 80 acre spacing for this well and
any subsequent wells that might be drilled im this pool it will be necessary that
you apply for a Hearing to create special pool rules for this area.

Your allowable request will be processed for this well and a 40 acre allowable will
be assigned. Since only 40 acres can be assigned this well, it will be necessary
that you file a corrected Porm C-128 designating the 40 acres to be dedicated. We
will also appreciate your furnishing us with a copy of the form submitted to the

U. S. 6. S. vhich outlines the work done om the well.

Should you desire further information on this matter, please advise.
Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Proration Manager
JDR/me






